

Grove Goldfinches

The Grove Primary School PTFA

Campkin Road Cambridge CB4 2NB



2nd February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year Mothers' Day is on Sunday 11th March.

During the week leading up to Mothers' Day, the PTFA will be selling gifts that the children can purchase as Mothers' Day presents. All the gifts will be wrapped and ready for the children to give and come with a label for them to write a message if they wish. We will have a variety of gifts to choose from and there will be a sample of each for the children to look at and choose what they would like. The exact days and times for the children to choose their gifts will be confirmed after half term, but we plan to have a few options so that everyone gets a chance to come and look.

To ensure that we have enough gifts for everyone and no one is disappointed, <u>all items MUST</u> <u>be pre-ordered and paid for by Tuesday 20th February</u> (the Tuesday after half term – Monday 19th is an INSET Day). The gifts are priced at £2.50 each. We are unable to accept additional orders or cash on the day.

If your child(ren) would like to purchase a gift, please complete the form below and return to the school office (with correct money – no change can be given) by Tuesday 20th February.

Clare Cordell
Chair – Grove Goldfinches PTFA

Child's name:
Child's class:

I would like to order _____Mothers' Day gifts at £2.50 each.

I enclose cash / a cheque (made payable to 'Friends of The Grove Association') for the full amount.

Signed: ______